
Uzbekistan Airways is flying to Goa 

2025 15 September

Uzbekistan Airways successfully held a presentation at an event organized by the
Goa Government's Department of Tourism.

The program included B2B meetings and a seminar with representatives of the
tourism industry, dedicated to the development of tourism and the strengthening of
business ties between India and Uzbekistan.

Uzbekistan Airways is contributing to the expansion of tourism exchanges by
operating regular flights from Tashkent to Goa twice a week, on Wednesdays and
Sundays, starting December 3.











 


